
Minutes from January 20, 2022 Crime Watch Meeting 
 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. Accepted November minutes. No meeting was 
held in December. 
 

LT Rick Carson, DCSD PIO, attended and updated us on current crime stats in our 
community: 

• The report was for Dec. only. The number of reports/calls from Greenhurst has 
decreased monthly for the last several months. 

• There were 17 reports during December but nothing major. 

• Golf carts and ATVs are not legal to be used on our streets. You can report them 
to the non-emergency number. 843.873.5111 

• All of the DCSD vehicles have a GPS tracking system and the office can find a 
car at any time on their computers. 

• There were 595 patrols reported in Greenhurst during the month of December. 

• There were no motor vehicle breakins during this time. 

• Responding to a question about the resident watch program he said there had 
not been any changes. 

 

Treasurer report: our current funds have increased to $470. 
  

President report:  

• None 
 

Secretary report: 

• Our secretary will be unable to attend meetings and publish the minutes in the 
near future. We are looking for volunteers who will attend and publish minutes. 

 

Webmaster report:  

• Had a computer crash in December and lost all CW members email addresses. 
Taking some time to reconstruct. 

 
 

Old Business: 

• None 
 
New Business: 

• None 
 
NEXT MEETING FEBRUARY 17TH at 7PM. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:52 pm. 


